From: Tom Fauquier, Note Director Facilities
Broadlawns Medical Center
Des Moines, Iowa, 50314

Date: July 19, 1994

Subject: Class C Respirators

memo

I would like to commend NIOSH on its' proposal rule on respirator protective devices which allow for the new generation of Class C Respirators.

This new respiratory protective devise allows for a more practical and economically sensible approach to TB protection than the previously required HEPA filters.

Please count me as a supporter of this new class of respirators.

TNF/ka

From the desk of...

Tom Fauquier

Director Facilities and Risk Management Broadlawns Medical Center 1801 Hickman Rd Des Moines, Iowa 50314

tel: 515-282-2221 fax: 515-282-5785